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This appendix contains the following: 

• Land Use Assurance letter from the Airport Authority 
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June 27, 2022 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Lamprecht, Environmental Protection Specialist 
Federal Aviation Administration 
800 Independence Avenue SW 
Washington, D.C.  20591 
 

 RE: Raleigh-Durham International Airport  
        Runway 5L/23R Replacement Project 
        Land Use Assurance 

 
Dear Mr. Lamprecht:  
 
The Raleigh-Durham Airport Authority provides this written documentation to affirm its assurance 
under 49 U.S.C. § 47107(a)(10) that appropriate action, including the adoption of zoning laws, 
has been or will be taken, to the extent reasonable, to restrict the use of land adjacent to or in 
the immediate vicinity of the airport to activities and purposes compatible with normal airport 
operations, including takeoff and landing of aircraft. This assurance applies to both existing and 
planned land uses.  
 
This assurance also applies to all land use activities associated with the Proposed Runway 
5L/23R Replacement Project, which is the subject of an Environmental Assessment. The Airport 
Authority will continue to work closely with other jurisdictions to promote adoption and 
enforcement of appropriate land use regulations related to airport land use compatibility.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Michael J. Landguth, A.A.E 
President & CEO 
 
 


